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Comments: I visited Holland Lake last Summer for the first time.  I could hardly believe the peaceful and lovely

setting it offered me.  I had last spent time on Flathead Lake and was disappointed at the crowds and noise

there.  Holland Lake was a welcome quiet relaxing spot.  I enjoyed seeing young families on the beach area and

quiet paddling on the lake.  I noticed that it was a loon nesting location.  I would be really opposed to any

increased development on this fabulous resource.  The proposed changes by a private contractor will completely

erode the pristine beauty of this place.  It will change the population of usage by Montanans to elite visitors.  I

think some places should be kept low key for local residents and tax payers.  Increased traffic on this lake will

negatively impact upon the local loon activity also.


